
ZIM STUDENTS ARRIVED 

Zimbabwean students posing with senior management ofSunway College and 
officials from the Zimbabwean High Commision. 

During the visit of the President 
of Zimbabwe in November 
1995, Tan Sri Dato' Seri Dr 
Jeffrey Cheah has pledged 
university bursaries to five 
Zimbabwean students, over a 
period of five years. The 
scholai\ships were offered as a 

gesture of goodwill to enhance 
the relationship between 
Zimbabwe and Malaysia. 

On 19th July 1996, the first 
batch of Zimbabwean students 
arrived at the College. After a 
few days of adjustments to the 

new climate, timing and 
system, the students started to 
feel at home. This was made 
easier following the visit of 
officials from the Zimbabwe 
High Commission. 

Notwithstanding that they still 
feel homesick, they appeared to 
be happy with the new 
environment and the people 
here, as depicted in the picture. 
This pioneer batch will leave 
Sunway College in July 1997 
to continue their second year at 
a university in their homeland 
- but not without orientating the 
second batch of Zimbabwean 
students who are due to arrive 
in February 1997. On behalf 
of the SungeiWay Group, we 
wish them success in their 
studies. 

K Y W o o 
Sungei Way Management 
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